
In order to better serve our students and families, the District will switch 

our platform to allow quarantined students to log into their classes via 

Zoom effective Monday, September 27, 2021. Our technology 

department will ensure that the Zoom application is loaded on all 

devices. We feel this change will directly benefit our students who are 

quarantined and provide them with daily instructional support while they 

are out. Thanks for your patience as we make this change to benefit our 

students. Please contact your building principals if any issues arise.   


